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April 20, 2015 

Product Advisory #1470 
VL-CFA-1e 
 
This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being 
discontinued.  Our records indicate that your company has purchased one or more of these 
products in the past. 

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have on you in 
regards to your future purchases from VersaLogic. 

Affected Products 

Product Change 

VL-CFA-1e – CompactFlash Adapter Product End of Life (EOL) 

 

Details 

VersaLogic has discontinued the manufacturing and sale of the VL-CFA-1e Compact Flash 
adapter.   

Customer Impact / Migration Path 

VersaLogic currently has no inventory of this accessory and there are no plans to manufacture 
additional units. 
 
VersaLogic recommends that customers seeking a replacement for the VL-CFA-1e should 
contact Mesa Electronics to purchase part number CFADPT7 (available in single- or dual-
socket configuration).  Contact Mesa Electronics (http://www.mesanet.com) at (510) 223-9272.  

Additional Information 

Contact Sales@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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